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From: Jonathan E. Brand on Behalf of
NLPD Public Oversight Committee

To:  Mayor Passaro,

We, the citizens of New London, demand the immediate resignation of
Police Chief Brian M. Wright, due to his egregious actions and abuse of
power.

Chief Wright has repeatedly engaged in harassment of members of the
community, targeting individuals based on their race, gender, and sexual
orientation. His actions have created a culture of fear and mistrust within
the community, and have eroded the public's confidence in the police
department. Furthermore, Chief Wright has been accused of assault, both
physical and emotional, against members of the community. His actions
have resulted in injuries and trauma, causing long-lasting harm to the
victims and their families.

In addition, Chief Wright has been caught fabricating a police document,
a serious offense that undermines the very foundation of our justice
system. This type of behavior is unacceptable for someone in a position of
power and authority, and cannot be tolerated. We demand that Chief
Wright's letter of resignation be on your desk no later than 9:00 AM
tomorrow. It is time for a new leader who can rebuild trust and ensure that
the New London Police Department serves and protects all members of the
community with dignity and respect.

Sincerely,

Public Oversight Committee Members

Jonathan E. Brand
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